
Alabama Power Company
600 Nortn 18th Street
Post Othee Box 2641
Birmingham, Alaeama 35291
Telephone 205 323-5341

F. L. CLAYTON. JR. Alabama PowerSenior Vtce Presodent

June 12, 1980 tre southem eec:rc system

Docket No. 50-348

Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Mr. D. G. Eisenhut

RE: Letter from D. G. Eisenhut, Dated May 7, 1980
to All Operating Reactor Licensees Concerning
Five Additional TMI-2 Related Requirements

Gentlemen:

The subject letter requested a reply within thirty days stating
Alabama Power Company's commitment to meet five additional TMI related
requirements.

This request is under review and Alabama Power Company's response
,

will be submitted by June 26, 1980.

Very truly,yours,
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. L. Clayton, Jr.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
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